

January 9, 2014, 2012

Mayor and Council Hamlet of Chesterfield Chesterfield, NU XOC 0B0

BY EMAIL chester@hamlet@qiniq.com

sao hamlet@ginig.com

Chairperson and Board Chesterfield Inlet Hunters & Trappers Association Chesterfield Inlet, NU XOC-0B0

BY EMAIL htochester@ginig.com

Committee Chairperson and Board Community Lands & Resource Committee Chesterfield Inlet, NU XOC 0B0

BY EMAIL <u>clochesterfield@kivalliq.ca</u>

Dear Mr. H. Aggark, Mr. B. Aggark, Mr. Kattegatsiak

Re: Draft Nunavut Land Use Plan Meeting and Workshop

The Nunavut Planning Commission (NPC) has completed a summary report of what we heard in your community during our recent visit of November 21 - 22, 2013 to discuss the Draft Nunavut Land Use Plan. We would like to provide your Council, the Hunters & Trappers Association, and the Community Lands and Resource Committee an opportunity to review and comment on what the NPC has collected.

To ensure the information and data collected during our first is accurately captured, I would like to present this report to you in person, and provide an opportunity for you to comment. The logistics of scheduled flights in the Kivalliq Region only allows me to present this report to you at 7PM the evening of January 15, 2014, as we are continuing our community tour. This review session will allow you, the

community and the NPC to ensure that your concerns regarding land use are accurately reflected in the Nunavut Land Use Plan.

I am hopeful that you will be able to accommodate this request. Again, the Commission acknowledges and thanks you for the motion of support of our work. On behalf of the Commission, I would like to thank you for supporting our work with the residents of your community.

I look forward to the continuing working relationship of my team and your community to prepare a plan that reflects your values and priorities. My staff will be contacting you in the very near future to confirm whether you are available for this session.

Respectfully,

Percy Kabloona A/Chairperson

1. Kabloones

Nunavut Planning Commission